
August 8, 2016 

  

DEC meeting:  

Attendees: Richard Lowdermilk, Theresa Burkhart, Lillie Miller, and Barbara G-Blake 

Next meeting Tuesday, September 20, 7:00 pm at the Gloucester Community Club.   

Jonathan Robinson and Gene Foxworth to attend to discuss:  

 New flood maps for the county 

 Proposed tax referendum 

 Harkers Island Bridge replacement  

 Cherry Point Regional Joint Land Use Study 

 

Meeting date now changed to first Tuesday beginning October 

Discussion on how to get information out to all of Down East about what is going on and 

upcoming events. 

Need for September meeting:  food, etc  - Theresa and Barbara will coordinate. 

Need to contact DOT about cleaning ditches  

 

Upcoming Events 

August 19:  Wild Caught 

 


